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Call for Participation

Student Information System Workshop

Time: May 27, 2012, 9:40 AM-11:50 AM
Duration: 2 hours

Place: Crown Plaza Hotels & Suites (3 Executive Blvd., Suffern, NY 10901)

Room: Rockland Suite
Organizer: Dr. Yuan-Chi Chang, Northern Westchester Chinese School
The 'Student Information System Workshop' calls for participation from IT support personnel at Chinese schools. At this workshop representatives from NWCS (Northern Westchester Chinese School) will share their experience in creating an online system to register, enroll, record and archive student information. NWCS first felt the need to migrate away from paper and spreadsheet based record keeping to move to a web/database based platform. The new system not only makes school administration easier but also allows parents to keep track of their children's academic progress. The online system is expected to be live for NWCS 2012-2013 school year and in time for advanced registration by May. We believe similar needs exist at many other schools and participants can benefit from the two-hour workshop by learning from the NWCS experience and adapting to their own needs. We would like to use this system as the seed for discussion and inspiration for ACS schools to fuse our constrained IT skills to serve our communities better together. 
Registration is free. Please reserve your seat at 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheet/viewform?formkey=dE5uZTBmcW5FaWxjTGkwdWxmM3EtWWc6MQ#gid=0
